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Good Morning, Mr. Kennedy –  
  
Thank you for your telephone call this morning. I’ve tried again to enter the emission designators on this application but 
the system will not retain them. The emission designator for the fixed and mobile frequencies is 5M00X1D. Could your 
please enter this information into M/A-Com’s application? 
  
Thank you for your assistance. 
  
Regards, 
  
Carolann Schmitt 
Licensing Technician 
  
Fox Ridge Communications Inc. 
122 Baltimore Street 
Gettysburg, PA 17325 
(P) 717-334-7991 
(F) 717-334-5656 
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